
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-099 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: July Open House 

Agenda Date: June 27, 2019 

Attachments: Letter  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-099; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council host an Open House on Saturday, July 27th  
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to provide the appropriate notice for this Open House. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
There are a few processes presently underway.  The Official Plan Amendment for Second Units requires 
an Open House to receive public input.  Council had previously ‘opted out’ of retail cannabis until public 
consultation can be held.  The amended wording proposed for the Zoning By-Law dealing with Home 
Occupations and Home Industry requires an opportunity for public input.  As well, an all-inclusive Open 
House could be rounded out with some preliminary public discussion regarding the Official Plan. 
 
The schedule for the day is to start with the OPA regarding second units, move to a brief explanation and 
discussion around cannabis, a presentation on the proposed Zoning By-Law change and then finishing 
up with facilitated discussions about the Official Plan. 
 
While Municipal Staff will take the lead on the cannabis discussion, MHBC will also be in attendance for 
the planning processes part of the day. 
 
As it is expected this will be a full day, a pizza lunch could be coordinated for the participants.   
 
At present the day is expected to go from 10 am to 3 pm but this will be confirmed prior to notices being 
sent. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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